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It is extremely disappointing that we have received complaints about 

crews urinating in the hedges and on the road sides around the stages.  

This behaviour is unacceptable.   

We have provided a portaloo at the start and finish of every stage, so you 

have no excuse for this behaviour. 

We have spent a lot of time working with the local community  to get 

them to welcome us to their villages.  This  bad behaviour jeopardises  

what we have achieved and damages that delicate relationship.   

We don't want to lose your venues because of this.

Don't do it!


